
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Fruitland Special Service District 
Application for USDA Rural Development (RD) Funding 

 
Project Overview: 
The Fruitland Special Service District is seeking critical funding through a USDA RD grant to 
cover the costs of an urgent project required by the Division of Drinking Water. This project 
is necessary to treat water from our springs and ensure the safety and quality of drinking 
water for our customers. Without this funding, we cannot move forward with utilizing the 
water from the re-developed Upper Mill Hollow Spring. 

 
Public Meetings for Comment: 
We invite the public to participate in the following meetings to provide input and ask 
questions about this vital project: 

• October 10, 2024 
• November 14, 2024 

 
Location: 
Fruitland Special Service District Office 
6186 S 45000 W, Fruitland Utah 84027 
3:00pm 
 


